In 1990, under George Oberer, Jr., we had
the largest audience ever at the Homearama
site at Tara Falls in Beavercreek. 1990 will
also be significantly remembersd as the year
we bid farewell to the man who was the
Executive Director of the Home Builders
Association for 28 yeats -- 2 beloved friend,
Jacque Sheley. He would be replaced by the
present Executive Director, Phil Parker,

"Our Association has come a very long way '

in these past 50 years. We're all proud of its
accomplishments. Stepping into Jacque
Sheley’s shoss was a very big job, but the
suppott we have been given since then has

been tremendous. [ lock forward to being a

part of the many future accomplishmenis we
will make in the next 50 years,” said Phil Parker.




